
Main Street  will be closed from south of the launch ramp to north of Robert St. on  

Saturday August 10th, from 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM for the Battle of Georgian Bay.  

Street parking will not be accessible 5:00 AM—1:00 PM. If your vehicle is parked on Main 

St. Street when the closure begins, you will not be able to leave until the closure re-opens.  

Temporary Road Closure– August 10th, 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM  

Battle of Georgian Bay, Parade & Pillaging of Penetanguishene 


